Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
April 18, 2017
Present: Terry Benton, Rita Selby, Janice Rousselle

Review:

· People served (07.01.15 – 04.17.17):2,636; (since began counting 12.12.11):17,376.

· $6,641.38 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 01.14.17: $17,726.84.
· Expenses: $3,052.
· Donated to Parish (25%) $4,431.
· Food certificates/cards: $5,000
· Other: $5,862
· Total payout: $11,462.34*

      *Includes items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 
· The store seems to be in good share.
· GA will be closed on the following dates: May 27th & 29th (Memorial Day weekend); July 1st thru July 8th (and reopen on July 10th).
· An Appreciation Dinner will take place on June 27th at the Greenwood Inn.  It was decided that since the number of volunteers has remained the same that two changes (only) would be made: participants would be limited to one free alcoholic beverage, and the number of hor d’oeuvres would be reduced.  Meal selections will continue to be open to the full menu.
· It was thought that – at present – additional supervisors were not needed.
Other items discussed:
· The ‘white sale’ can be stopped.

· Any winter clothes donated to GA will now be donated elsewhere.

· A rubberized runner will be purchased to help alleviate tired legs and feet.
· The placement of lamps was tabled until the July meeting.

Next meeting will be July 18, 2017.
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